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                                                                                                                                                              March 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

After numerous requests from parents, we are pleased to inform you that we have managed to secure a coach to 

transport the children to and from their residential visit to PGL Windmill Hill in Hailsham.   

The cost per pupil is £30.00 which we are sure you will agree is good value for money considering the current fuel 

crisis. A separate payment has been set up on ParentPay for you to secure your child’s place as this cost was not 

factored into the original payment as we usually meet directly at PGL.   

Although arrangements have not yet been finalised, it is likely that the coach will depart from school at 12:30pm on 

Friday 10th June and return to school by 4:30pm on Monday 13th June 2022. Pupils attending the trip should arrive at 

school until 12:00pm on Friday 10th June as staff will be preparing for the visit.  

We would be extremely grateful if this payment could be made on ParentPay as soon as possible (by May 1st at the 

latest) as the coach company will require payment.   

More information about the visit will be sent before Easter. Should you have any questions, please do come and speak 

to us.   

Yours sincerely, 

 

James Norris  

Deputy Principal  

 


